
Coachella Valley Public Cemetery District 
 
Request for Proposals: Security Services 
 
Issued: August 26, 2024 
 
 

Notice of Extension 
 
The Request for Proposals (“RFP”) for Security Services issued August 26, 2024, has been 
extended.  The revised due date for all proposals to be submitted is now October 2, 2024, 
at 5:00 PM.  The revised schedule for this RFP is as follows: 
 
Request for Proposal released: August 26, 2024 
Questions regarding RFP due: September 16, 2024 
Written responses to questions provided: September 25, 2024 
Responses to RFP due: October 2, 2024 
Award of contract: October 4, 2024 
Contract commencement: November 12, 2024 
 
All other information pertaining to this RFP remains unchanged.   


